
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 1st May 2018 8pm 

at Falcon Inn 
     

 
Attendance:  Mike Soper, Paul Boyle, John Mann, Carol Wilkie, Nikki Harvey, 
Julianne Ashton, Lorraine Winter, Margaret Mann 
 
Apologies:  Chris Briggs, Dawn Dickenson.  
 
1 – Summer activity – Still going ahead as originally planned. We are still not 
sure where we can site our welcome tent and other activities. The village hall 
site would still be best or the open area in St Alban’s Close. (The Ladies 
Group have since told me that they wish to open the church, where they 
would sell tea etc and run a cake stall, this would have the advantage of 
giving the public access to a toilet). Paul and Mike will produce a leaflet to 
advertise all of the events. 
 
2 – Open Gardens – We will have to encourage people to open their gardens, 
starting with those that have done so before. 
 
3 – Quiz Night – The pub quiz has been rearranged for Friday 25th May 2018 
in the Falcon at 9pm. The new landlord Ian is happy with this. 
 
Meeting closed at 9.15pm 
 
Next meeting – Tuesday 22nd May 2018 at 8pm in the Falcon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


